
 

 

Airport Commission 
March 24, 2014 Minutes 

 
1)    Chair Phil Mrozinski called the meeting at the Iowa County Airport to 
order at 6:00 pm.  Members present: Arnie Christen, Ryan Walmer, Bob 
Bunker, Mark Meives, Jack Demby, and Jeremy Meek.  Airport manager 
Kevin King and Pat  Ripp were also present. 
 
2)    Walmer moved and Bunker seconded approval of the agenda.  Passed 
 
3)    Bunker moved and Walmer seconded approval of the minutes of the 
Dec. 16, 2013 meeting. Passed. 
 
4)    There were no comments. 
 
5)    Bill Betlinski's zoning request was reviewed.  Demby moved and 
Walmer seconded to send the commission's recommendation for approval 
to the zoning committee.  Passed. 
 
6)    This winter's weather delayed the hanger project. 
 
7)    Jerry Wendhausen submitted the top bid of $210 per acre to lease the 
airport's crop land.  Demby moved and Walmer seconded that the 
commission's approval of a lease for three to five years be sent to the 
Economic Development and Property committee and to the full board. 
Passed. 
 
8)    The update of the six year plan is still in progress. 
 
9)    The review of the airport's rules and regulation will continue. 
 
10)   Manager King gave the commission details of an incident that 
occurred on February first.  A report to Iowa County Sheriff Michek resulted 
in warning letters to four individuals.  The Federal Aviation Administration 
was also contacted and an investigation is in progress.  Wisconsin's 
commercial building inspector will be contacted.  The sheriff's department 
will patrol the airport while King is on vacation. 
 


